
BIRTHDAYS: None. 

 

ANNIVERSARIES:  
21 Feb; Rose and Phil Brown, 

23 Feb; Sylvia and Jeff Franklin. 

 

Tonight: TBA 
Five Minuter: Emile Jansen 

Introduction: Ken Matthews Vote of Thanks: Brian Morrison 
Fellowship: Cliff Workman and Glenn Wran 

 

Future Programs:  

 

27 Feb: Mark Brantingham; ‘Yumaro Group Disability 
Services’ 
Five Minuter: Ken Matthews 
Introduction: Rob Powell 
Vote of Thanks: Glenn Rowen 
Fellowship: Simon Brown and Robin Cantrill 
 

MARCH IS ROTARY’S WATER AND SANITATION MONTH 
 

6 Mar: TBA 
Five Minuter: Brian Morrison 
Introduction: Trevor Schofield 
Vote of Thanks: Leonie Smith 
Fellowship: George Chittick and Clive Cross 
 

13 Mar: Val Tranter and 4 Garden Club Students 
Five Minuter: John Payne 
Introduction: Mike Smith 
Vote of Thanks: Ali Tyquin 
Fellowship: Dick Crouch and Peter Culham 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
Meeting’s Report; 13 February 2018 
 

President Phil Brown opened & welcome members and guests Terry, Lee Dorrell & 2017 BOF Princess 
Casey Dorrell – guest speaker, Danielle McCauley, Nathan Stanton, Phil Cook, Ian Tibbles, Genelle 
Gregory, Kim Powell, Rob Tucker and David Muffet. 
Phil Presented Tim Gregory with an OBE certificate for his 80th birthday. 
 

Secretary John Payne reported on mail in and out. Have received the grant from the NSW Government 
under the Premier's grant scheme for the BOF festival.   
 

International Director Stephen Hladio gave the International Toast to the RC of San Francisco for 
raising funds towards Polio through peddle power. 
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 February is Peace and Conflict Prevention/Resolution Month  
 
 

  

Club’s Calendar  
23 Feb Rotary’s Anniversary 
24 Feb Sat Jindelara Opening 

24 Feb Sat Baird Institute 
Fundraiser, Surf Club 

24-25 Feb Sat-Sun PETS Raiders Leagues 
Club Holt (Belconnen) 

2-3 Mar Fri-Sat Milton Show 

3 Mar 
10:00-15:30 Sat 

Rotary Foundation 
Seminar, Bomaderry 
Bowling Club 

17 Mar Sat BOF Ball 

23-25 Mar Fri-Sun District Conference 
Mittagong 

1 Apr Sun Easter Sunday 
7 Apr Sat ARMY BAND  

10 Apr Tues Club Anniversary 
1 May BowelCare commences 

5-6 May Sat-Sun 
District Assembly 
Batemans Bay High 
School 

5 May Sat 
Stage set-up, 
Entertainers, Civic 
Centre 

11-19 May Fri-Sat Entertainers 
18-20 May Fri-Sun RYPEN Camp, Mogo 

20 May Sun 
Stage pull-down, 
Entertainers, Civic 
Centre 

27 May Sun Swap Meet 
24 June BowelCare concludes 
26 June Tues Club Changeover 

1 July Sun District Changeover 
20-23 Sept  Under Didthul 

If a member nominated for a duty is unable to 
fulfil this function, or DOES NOT WISH TO DO IT,  

PLEASE arrange a replacement and or let the 
Bulletin editor know. 

PLEASE NOTIFY apologies and guests to  
Ed Zonneveldt on 0407 958 516,  

by no later than 12 noon on Tuesday. 
 

http://www.rotaryclubofmiltonulladulla.org.au/
http://www.facebook.com/rotarymiltonulladulla


Bernard Jones mentioned a sportsman’s night on the Friday 6th April at the Mollymook Surf Club details 
to follow.  Bernard Jones gave a five-minuter - told of a cricket story from a game he once 
played, maybe ???, with Henry Lawson. 

 
Vocational Director Rhondda Purtell presented Danielle McCauley from Ulladulla Printing 
Service with “The Pride of Workmanship Award” in recognition of her Outstanding Professional and 
Friendly Service to Rotary’s 2017 Community and Business Awards. 

 
PP John Hozack introduced the guest speaker - Casey Dorrell – Casey spoke on her experience 
as a Princess in 2017.  Casey entertained the club on her experience as Princess and stages of BOF. Casey 
explained that she just wanted to build a float and that’s how she came to enter the BOF Princess Ball.  
Club members asked various questions on the BOF Princess ball.  Casey thanked the club for their efforts 
in organising the BOF Festival.    
  

David Muffet from South Coast Hospitality (SCH) (formerly A&L Agency) in Camden Street -  
David said: “South Coast Hospitality has offered to donate ten percent of revenue generated by sales made 
to the local community during the month of March towards the Rotary Club of Milton-Ulladulla Blessing 
of the Fleet fund. This will be a perpetual donation and we encourage all businesses in the community to 
contribute towards this auspicious event that gives so much back to Businesses and our Community.  
We are truly blessed to live in the wider region of Ulladulla, and it is events and festivals such the Blessing 
of the Fleet that makes it unique and helps keep the spirit of Community and South Coast Life healthy and 
alive”. 
 

Thank You Yvonne Young for the meeting’s report. 
 

End of Report. 
Milton Show Roster for BBQ Friday 2nd and Saturday 3rd March 2018 

Require 2 people each shift 
Time Friday 2 March Saturday 3 March 

12 – 2pm 1           2  1  2  
2pm – 4pm 1  2  1 2 
4pm – 6pm 1 2 1  2 


